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For the third straight year the AAC was proudly represented at the Reel Rock Film Tour at the
University of Illinois’ Chicago campus. A big thank you to Bob Swartz, who manned our information
table as close to 200 climbers and outdoor enthusiasts gathered for the only screening in the
Chicago area. The club-sponsored insignia giveaways and raffle prizes are always a crowd favorite.
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